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JAMES RIVER CORPORATION
CORPORATE RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT
1915 Marathon Avenue, Noenah, WI 54956 (414)729 8000

November 23, 1987

Ms. Pat Vacherlon
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Control No. 84021
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Pat:

In follow-up to our 11/23 telephone conversation and New License
Request - Control No. 84021, I have enclosed the following:

1. Certification letter from NDC Systems for Radiation Safety
Training course conducted September 25, 1987.

2. Safety training certificates for individual attendees'
successful completion.

3. Equipment Installation Report.

4. Letter and check copy of application fee payment dated
September 15, 1987.

Thank you for your consideration and attention to processing of
our application.

Sincerely,

W
RONALD A. HANSETER
Radiation Safety Officer
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November 12, 1987

i.

,. Mr. Ron Hansetter
h James River Corporation

1915 Marathon Avenue
Neenah, WI 54956 ;

Dear Mr. Hansetter:

p Enclosed are the Certificates of Radiation Safety Training for the course
which was conducted by Ted Amberg at Neenah, Wisconsin, on September 25,
1987.

As Radiation Safety Officer, you should retain a copy of each certificate in
your files. You may then distribute the original certificate to each
participant or keep them in a central file.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely,
NDCSYSTEMS

'

J. ert Fishman
President
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